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Sympli approved to operate 
in South Australia 

Sympli Australia Proprietary Limited (Sympli) has recently received approval from the 
Registrar-General to commence operating as an Electronic Lodgment Network Operator in 
South Australia. 

Following this approval, Sympli has released the following dealings: 

• Discharge of Mortgage

• Mortgage

• Mortgage with Change of Name

These dealings can only be lodged for whole of land and as stand alone or as part of a 
refinance series. At this stage there is no functionality to include attachments. 

Clients who require information from Sympli on the use of their system should direct their 
enquiries to www.sympli.com.au. 

For general information related to electronic conveyancing, please contact 
Land Services SA Customer Support on 08 8423 5000 or email 
customersupport@landservices.com.au 

Jenny Cottnam 
REGISTRAR-GENERAL 
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